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 Joan Crockett/Trustee/St Albert Ward 
Welcome back to a new school year of learning, growing, and caring for others. 

Covid – 19 Update   

- The province updated public health measurers September 3, but the GSACRD Return to 

School plan remains unchanged although the Division can place additional measurers in 

place if necessary.  

Laura Bird Memorial Beacon of Hope Award 2021 recipient – Maureen Offenberger 

Loss of Morinville’s Church – Due to the fire that destroyed St Jean Baptise Parish, the gym at 

MCHS will be used for weekly masses. 

Board News 

-  Board of Trustees approved Krawford Construction Company Inc. as a primary 

contractor for the Morinville Community High School CTS Modernization project. 

ACSTA Awards  

-  Board of Trustees approved and put forward the Committee’s selection:  

     1 - Honorary Life Membership - Bishop Paul Terrio and Dr. Rhonda Nixon,  

           2 - Appreciation Award – Teacher Mary Richard, 

           3 - Faithful Steward 25 Year Long Service Award – Trustee Cathy Proulx. 

ASBA Awards 

1 - Board Innovation and Excellence Award – GSACRD’s Building Communities of Hope 

2 - Terms in Office - Trustees Serena Shaw and René Tremblay both for 2-terms, 

Trustees Joan Crockett and Noreen Radford for 3-Terms and Trustee Cathy Proulx for 8-

terms. 

K – 6 Draft Curriculum Deep Dive Report presented to trustees.  

September 30 – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

      - The Board approved September 30 as a statutory holiday for staff. The federal statutory 

holiday was announced in June as a day to provide an opportunity to the public to recognize 

the legacy of the residential schools. It is also one of the 94 calls to action from the Truth and 

Reconciliation Commission.   

Minister of Education and MLA Dale Nally made a visit and toured St Kateri School August 30 

 

Regular Board Meeting Monday September 27 @3:30pm. All are welcome.  

Meetings will take place at the Division Centre Boardroom.  

 

Blessing for a safe and healthy school year. 
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